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SHORT FEAGA NEWS  39 –February 2022 

FEAGA Meetings in 2022 
The board intends to have monthly meetings by zoom and as much as possible joined by our 
members. Our last meetings have been:  7th February for our candidate members about mentoring. 
This peer meeting where six members participated will be followed up on 21 March. On the 14th of 
February, we had a board meeting, and our next meeting will be 28th  March 2022. All of you will be 
welcome to be present, as we think that keeping close contact is essential. You will receive an 
invitation to this meeting in due time. 
 
FEAGA AWARDS 2022 
The European Gallery Award was created in 2005 by FEAGA to highlight the importance of galleries 

and honour outstanding galleries that are an example in their efforts to support artists and make 

their work visible. 

There are two awards: the Lifetime Achievement Award and the Innovation and Creativity 

Award. We invite you all to send your nomination to us with the name of your proposed gallery 

and a short motivation why you think this gallery is outstanding, either for a Lifetime 

Achievement or as an innovative and creative young gallery. 

Which gallery do you think has constantly promoted artists and brought them to a higher level? 
Which gallery meets today’s standards regarding ethical codes, sustainability, climate? 
Which gallery is innovative, sympathetic, and correct to its artists and customers?  
Which gallery has a new approach to promoting artists?  
Which gallery offers more than only showing art and brings cultural events together?  
Which gallery is a meeting place for pioneers? 
Which gallery is young and full of promises? 
FEAGA’s role is to promote the professionalism of galleries. Good relationships between 

gallerists, artists, and collectors are part of this.  

Send your nomination with documentation to Ernst Hilger, President of the FEAGA Award 

Committee, before 26 March 2022:  info@europeangalleries.org. 

The Jury will make their decision beginning of April and the Ceremony will take place on 15 June 
2022 at Art Basel. All our members will be invited.  
For more information about the FEAGA AWARDS and all the previous Award winners, see 
www.europeangalleries@org 
 
Sofie Van de Velde, President 
Karine Verloren van Themaat, General Secretary 
 
 
Please forward all SHORT FEAGA News to your own board members and members; put it on your 
websites.  
We like to circulate our Monthly News among all our 1000 members. 
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